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Oregon is dire need of same day, vote in person, proof of identity voting. There is 

absolutely no accountability in Oregon's vote by mail system and no trust in election 

results or "elected" officials. Oregonians are told the majority of us want woke 

policies, rampant, unchecked immigration and to fight Trump policies at the expense 

of our tax dollars. That is just not true. The only way to free the Oregonians held 

hostage by the crushing liberal policies is to have fair, transparent elections. That 

starts with same day, in person, proof of identity, paper ballot elections. 


